
WEGP 

Presque Isle, Maine 
April 21, 1961 

Dear Sir: 

This letter will serve to verify your reception of radio 
station WEGP pn the morning of April 17th, 1961, during our special 
DX program produced for the National Radio Club from 4 to 5:30 A.M., 
EST. 

Many thanks for your fine report; it was much appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, 

GENERAL MANAGER 


